
Dear Members and Partners, 

It is with great enthusiasm that I welcome you to the Texas Africa Chamber of 
Commerce. Our organization stands as a bridge between Texas and the vibrant 
economies of Africa, committed to unlocking opportunities and fostering partnerships 
that lead to shared prosperity. 

In today's interconnected world, the potential for collaboration between Texas and 
African nations is immense. Whether it's in technology, agriculture, energy, 
or infrastructure, there are countless avenues for mutual growth. At TXACC, we 
are dedicated to guiding our members through these opportunities, providing the 
support and resources needed to thrive in international markets. 

I invite you to join us in this exciting journey. Together, we can build a future 
where businesses from Texas and Africa work hand in hand, driving innovation, 
creating jobs, and contributing to the economic development of our communities. 

Thank you for being a part of TXACC. We look forward to achieving great things together. 

Sincerely, 

Posso Ganame 

President, Texas Africa Chamber of Commerce 




